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The City of Minnetonka will be installing a new sanitary sewer 
manhole on the Metropolitan Council’s sewer interceptor line in the 
southeast corner of Covington Park in the spring of 2023. Sewer 
manholes provide city staff access to sewer pipes and this manhole is 
critical to relieve potential sanitary sewer backups in the future.  

The contractor will access the construction site from the Covington 
Park parking lot and travel along the east side of the park (red and 
blue paths below) to the proposed manhole location (blue square 
below).  

 

Tree Removal – This project requires removing the trees within the 
blue Clearing and Grubbing area shown above. These trees are 
located within the Park or an existing sanitary sewer easement. The 
contractor will make every effort to save significant trees within the 
construction area.  

Schedule - The tree removal is currently scheduled to occur in 
February-March with manhole installation to follow in April-May.   

• Contact Utilities Operations Engineer Mike Kuno at 952-988-
8410 or mkuno@minnetonkamn.gov to ask questions and 
learn more. 
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